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Question:  

 

What decisions have been made regarding the AHW 715 issue? When will these outcomes be 

relayed to the Sector?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

On 3 June 2015, the Minister for Health, the Hon Sussan Ley MP, approved changes to the 

base qualification level for an Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander health professional 

assisting a general practitioner with item 715 to a certificate III (in line with pre-2012 

arrangements).  This is scheduled to take effect on 1 September 2015. 

 

The Department of Health sent letters to the peak body, the National Aboriginal Community 

Controlled Health Organisation (NACCHO) and its Affiliates, on 16 June 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


